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September 15, 2023

Robin T. Blackmon
Austin Alumnae

Greetings Soror President,

This is to inform you that your chapter is in compliance with the Constitution & Bylaws of the Grand Chapter for 
the Sorority year 2023-2024. 
 
Congratulations, job well done!!!  Your chapter may proceed with programming in accordance with the program 
calendar submitted and membership intake preparation, if applicable. 

Sincerely,
Crystal T. Barker,
Regional Director




